
  

  

 

  
DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
Sept. 14 

All Gr. 1-5 Students Return 
Welcome Back Virtual 

Assembly 
 

Sept. 25 
Terry Fox Walk 

*date change – more 
information regarding 
fundraising will follow 

 
Sept. 28-29 

School Photos 
POSTPONED (we will 

communicate our new date 
to families once re-

scheduled) 
 

Sept. 30 

 
Orange Shirt Day. 

 

September 11, 2020 

Dear École Warman Elementary Families, 

Wow! Our first week back has really flown by!! After all of our time spent planning 
and preparing we FINALLY got to welcome back our students and it made it all 
worthwhile!! This week, students and staff spent time in smaller groups getting to 
know one another, establishing new routines and having a “soft start” back to 
school. In speaking to students, staff, bus drivers and parents, we are hearing how 
meaningful this time was to start back this way this year and we are elated with 
how well everyone has done!! This transition back could not have been made 
possible without such wonderful parent/family support. A HUGE thank you for 
working from the home-front in preparing and debriefing, in modeling a sense of 
calm and flexibility and for your ongoing communication with classroom teachers 
who are getting to know your children. Merci beaucoup!! 

Your É.W.E.S. Administrative Team,  
Nicole Lacoursiere (Vice Principal)   
Danielle Olson (Principal)   
 

P.O. Box 510                           403 4th Street West, Warman, Sk.  S0K 4S0                          Phone (306) 933-2066 

 

 

 “Shout-Outs”  
 

are a fun way to recognize and congratulate   
ongoing greatness in our school community.    

This week’s shout outs go to:  
Students:  Great work this week!! Especially in 
learning your meeting spots and always being ready 
in your lineups before school and after recess for 
your teachers to pick you up.  Nailed it!!  সহ঺঻  
Staff: All of your commitment and hard work has 
paid off! Students are back and your cheery smiles, 
helping nature and welcoming voice has helped them 
come back to a safe, happy and healthy school 
environment.  Great work  সহ঺঻   
Parents and Caregivers: Thank you all so much for 
tweaking your schedules to accommodate the new 
year.  From ensuring that your children do not arrive 
before that 8:30 am time frame, to being extra 
cautious with pick-ups/drop-offs and signage for 
parking/bus and drop-off zones…you are such a huge 
contributor in helping things run smoothly and 
safely out there.  Merci  সহ঺঻   
 

 

 


